
Dear Senator Beyer and Members of the Committee, 

I’m writing to ask for the support of the Senate Committee On Business and Transportation for 

SB1520.  

  

As the Development Director.  In our business we encounter lots of people who really want to 

“Go SOLAR”, but have too many trees, or live in a rental unit and cannot own a system.  This 

bill would allow community solar coops to be formed to serve these people. 

  

Oregon can again set an example in renewable generation and create good jobs for contractors 

like us, manufacturers like SolarWorld and Advanced Energy, and empower communities to 

install solar with their own funding through the passage of this bill.  For the sake of our climate, 

our local economies and those who cannot afford a solar system, please support SB1520. 

 

In service, 

Craig Ernst 

Development Director 

Oregon Solar Energy Industries Association - OSEIA 

503.853.5804 

craig@oseia.org 

www.OSEIA.org 
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